PEP Rally!

Video Contest by Take Care of Texas

Recycling is not just for adults or businesses. It's important to get everyone jazzed and educated about recycling. The more people educated and involved in recycling, the more we can recycle! Trying to get the whole family involved? What better way to do it than a Video Contest for the kiddos! Kids love to compete and make videos. Take Care of Texas is now accepting entries for the **Take Care of Texas Video Contest**. Contest is open to grades 6 — 12. The deadline for entries is December 6, 2024. Let your students know about this year's contest! They could win scholarships or money for camera gear. Visit https://takecareoftexas.org/education/take-care-texas-video-contest for contest information. Also, please contact Daphne at (806) 372-3381 with any recycling questions you may have.



